
Friday 30th September 2016 

 
Thank you! to all parents/carers that attended our MacMillan Coffee Morning/

Open Morning and to those that donated cakes.  Lots of money was raised for a 
worthy cause, and lots of cake and hot drinks were purchased. 

Butterflies 

Parent/Carer Workshops 
 
Pupils are being sent home with information about 
the parent/carer workshops being held this year.  
These sessions are highly informative and are at no 
cost to you. 
Telephone or email the school to book a place.  

Kingfishers 
 
Sadly today’s trip, as part of their Learning in the 
Community, had to be postponed. 
They will be going to the shop next week instead. 

Eagles 
 
Pupils will visit Wolverhampton to get information 
about local groups and activities as part of their 
ASDAN course. 

Tettenhall Wood School 

Regis Road, Wolverhampton, WV6 8XF 

Telephone: 01902 556519 

Email: enquiries@tettenhallwoodschool.org.uk 

Mobile Phone Usage 
 
Can we remind parents/carers/visitors to school of 
our policy that no mobile phones are to be used on 
the school grounds.  This rule is in place to ensure 
the safeguarding of our children and young people. 
 
Leaflets containing this, and other safeguarding 
information, can be found in the reception. 

Monday Bring PE kit and Forest School (bring coat to 

school) 

Tuesday Swimming (bring swimming pads) 

Wednesday Walking (bring coats) 

Friday Swimming (bring swimming pads) 

 
School Photos 
 
On Monday 3rd October the photographer will be 
in school to take photos of all pupils. 

Sickness and/or Diarrhoea 
 
If your child has sickness and/or diarrhoea they 
need to stay off school until 48hours  after their 
last bout of sickness and/or diarrhoea to control 
infection around the school. 


